
 

 

2012 -  Freedom of Information Department; Sexual Offences & Child Abuse 
Investigation Team (SOCIT) – Moorabbin and SOCIT Head Office - Melbourne. 

 

• I contacted the Victorian Police Freedom of Information Department in May 2012, as 

I wanted to find any records of the Police statement that I made to SOCA Morrabbin 

back in 1997 with a view to seeing Lawyers about my case.  
 

• I submitted an FOI application, and was contacted by phone to s initial searches 

failed to find any record of my contact on their systems. My request was then sent to 

SOCA Moorabbin (Now SOCIT) for further searches.  
 

• I was contacted by Detective Senior Sergeant Jamie Jack to inform me that no 

information was found due the lapse of time and that records over twenty years are 

destroyed.   
 

• Det. Jack was extremely helpful and compassionate when I told him about my case 

and without his support and initiative in sending my request to Castlemaine Police; 

(where a basic two page document was located); I would have no record of my 

contact with Police back in 1997.  

 

• September 2012 – contact with SOCIT Head Office – Senior Sergeant Jason Walsh has 

also been very helpful in providing advice and support in relation to my enquiries 

about current legal status of my case.  

 


